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ELECTRONICALLY FILED ON June 10, 2013

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

Re: Northern Utilities, Inc. -- Proposed Changes to Financial Hedging
Program - Revised Exhibit 1, page 2 of 2

Docket DE 13-119

Dear Secretary Howland:

On April 23, 2013 Northern Utilities, Inc., dba Unitil (“Northern” or the
“Company”) filed proposed changes to the financial hedging program as approved in
Docket DG 09-141. The Company’s filing included an Exhibit 1, page 2 of 2, which
provided a sample hedging plan under the new proposal for the 2014-15 heating
season. The Company recently discovered that the sample hedging plan reflects the
purchase of more options contracts than are needed to meet the goals of the
program. Attached is a REVISED Exhibit 1, page 2 of 2, which is identical to the
original except for a reduction in the number of options contracts from 75 to 54.

As an informational update, on April 25, 2013, the Maine Public Utilities
Commission approved the proposed hedging proposal for the Maine Division in
Docket No. 2012-448.

Enclosed are an original and six (6) copies of the Company’s REVISED
Exhibit 1, page 2 of 2.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

RobertS. Furtho Very truly yours,
Director, Energy Contrects

6 Liberty Lane West
Hamp~n, NH 03842-1720
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Emafl: turino@unWl.com Director, Energy Contracts


